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À 

Our CHRISTIAN VALUE this term is ñPEACEò 

 

 

Our SEAL topic is ñGOOD TO BE MEò   

 

 

Worships and lessons will be planned on these themes. 

Please ask your child to tell you what they have learned in 

these sessions.  

Contact Details  

School Telephone: 01529 302698      School email: enquiries@stbotolphs.co.uk     School Website: www.quarrington.lincs.sch.uk  

  

 

As you know Maths has been the schoolôs main focus 

and will remain so again, along with Spelling and   

handwriting.  We are hoping to hold a Maths No     

Problem workshop at school after the Easter      

holidays.  I will keep you posted with this. 

I know I keep asking, but please could I have your  

support?  I canôt tell you how important it is to listen to 

your child read every day and test them on spellings 

and times tables.  The impact that it has on your childôs 

learning is huge.  I would be extremely grateful if you 

could try to support your child with his/her homework. 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all at parentsô 

evening.  This year all meetings will take place in the 

school hall, not in the classrooms.   See you there.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

ñThrough books we learn the mastery of words, the          

essential skills that will enable us to achieve our potentialò ï     

Michael Morpurgo 

The school, in association with the PTFA, are going to hold 

a Readathon.   

We would like children to read as many different books as 

possible between now and the end of term ï books that  

interest them, books that excite them, and books they 

wouldnôt normally get a chance to read in school. 

Reading holds the key to many things in life and is proven to 

improve a childôs spelling ability.      

The PTFA have kindly agreed to donate prizes for the 

Readathon. 

 

 

 

Thank you for making the effort to dress up on      

World Book Day, we raised Ã242.00, this money will  

be spent on books for the children, well done           

everybody 



 

 

 

Well done and thank you to our netballers who did really well at their tournament on Thursday 9
th
 March 

2017, we are very proud of you all! 

 

 

Congratulations to the table tennis team last Friday who won the tournament hosted at St Botolphôs, well 

done to you all! 

 

The Sports Council would like to remind people that they should have their PE kits in school all the time! 

The next Outreach competition: 31.3.17ðGolf Festival 

Please could I remind you about 

the ParentMail App that you can 

sign up to for free?  

If you need any help or advice 

about this pop in and see us.  I  

would like to really encourage 

you to use the Parentmail App 

via  telephones/ tablets.          

According to parents, the 

App has made their lives easier, 

helping them keep on top of 

important school messages, 

make payments and   book  

parentsô evening appointments. 

Arrival after 8.45am will constitute a late code ñLò. Gates 

will be closed. 

All class registers will be closed at 9.00am. 

Any child arriving after the register has closed i.e. after 

9.00am, will be marked as an unauthorised late ñUò. 

Children arriving late, for whatever reason, will always 

be marked as such. 

This also includes lateness due to transport issues. 

Children who are persistently late even within the 

first 5 minutes of the Session starting, may lose their 

right to be coded as late and could instead be marked as 

ñunauthorisedò late. The Headteacher will notify the par-

ent of this decision in writing. 

Any child arriving at school after 8.45am must enter 

school through the school office and they will be marked 

as late by the school office staff.  

Please sign the late book in the office. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL         

REMINDER 

 

Wear something red and 

donate Ã1 

We have to remember that it is the childrenôs safety that 

comes first.  Letôs try to support each other with this          

issue.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

 



 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

The next school disco is on Wednesday 29
th
 March 2017, we hope to 

see you there. 

The PTFA are doing another breakfast morning on Thursday 30
th
 

March, please join us. 

Please remember that if your child 

is sick he/she should remain off 

school premises for 48 hours to 

fully recover and avoid spreading 

the bug to other children.   

Thank you for co-operating with 

this important matter of sickness. 

Message from the Head  

If you ever have a query or a complaint please come and see me or make an appointment to see your childôs 

classroom teacher.  

Please note that we finish on Friday 31
st
 March 2017and return back to school on Tuesday 18

th
 April 2017

. 

Mrs D Wilson  

Headteacher   

Please make sure that your child(ren) are adhering to the 

school uniform.   

A list is on the school website for your information.  

It is also key that the PE kit and school uniform are 

named.  

There are a few children coming into school with nail    

varnish on and bright hair bobbles.   

Please could you keep to the school uniform guide lines?   

   Many thanks 

 

Please note the ICT Code of Conduct 

has been sent to all parents and    

children have been reminded about it 

too. 

A copy is also on the school website: 

www.quarrington.lincs.sch.uk 

If you have time please can I encourage you to log on to   

Parent view and answer a few questions about St Botolphôs?  

Ofsted like to look at this prior to their inspection.  It would be 

very much appreciated.                                                    

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 


